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       Classroom News 

Hello Families! 

 What a great first week of school! We really 

focused on our classroom routines this week and 

learning about each other. I have loved getting to 

know your children! 

 This is our class newsletter and it will come 

home every Friday with the student’s green 

“Friday Folder”. This green Friday Folder needs 

to be returned on Monday so that I can fill it up 

during the week and send it home again the 

following Friday!  

 Homework binders will begin on Monday 

and the directions will be provided in that to 

explain homework policies and procedures. 

 Thank you for the EXTREMELY generous 

amount of supplies for our classroom! We  are 

beyond grateful! Can’t wait to send you pictures 

of how we are using them! 

        Thank you for all you do! 

Tiffany Barry 

& Mrs. Hinton 

Important Dates 

Friday, August 14th! 

Early Release: 
Dismissal at 1:15 

 
Thursday, August 27th! 

Open House 
(more information to come) 

 

Our Class 

Website! 

www.mrsbarryclass.weebly.com 

Mrs. Barry  and Mrs. Hinton         Email address: tbarry@wcpss.net 

Turner Creek Elementary School, Track 4            turnercreekes.wcpss.net 

6801 Turner Creek Road, Cary NC 27519   919-363-1391 

Go! Play! Save!! Books and information coming 

home today! 



  

Important forms! 

 It is extremely important 
that all school document 
forms are filled out an 
completed by Monday. I’ve 
put the necessary forms in 
the student’s Friday 
Folders. 

Class behavior system 

 Please see the attached 
sheet regarding the new 
classroom behavior system!! 

 

 

We hope 
you have a 
great 
weekend! 

Be sure to check 
out our class 

website!! It has 

the following 
information: 

 Supply list 

 Daily Schedule 

 Resources 

 All newsletters 

 

 

 

Student 

Supplies: 

Please send your student’s 
supplies in if you have not yet.  

**Homework folders will begin on 
Monday.  

 


